

Dear Super Second Grader,

I am so excited that you will be in my class this year. We are going to have so much FUN! Here are some things you will need for this school year.

- 1 sturdy laminated folder with bottom pockets
- 2 single subject spiral notebooks
- 1 plastic pencil box (5in \times 8in) works best.
- 2 boxes of 24 Crayola crayons
- 2 boxes of 12 sharpened pencils
- 2 packs of small glue sticks
- 4 Expo dry-erase markers (black)
- 1 whiteboard eraser
- 2 packs of post-it notes (3x3)
- 1 hand-held pencil sharpener that holds the shavings
- 1 pair of kid-sized scissors
- 1 set of headphones or earbuds
- 1 reusable water bottle (labeled with name) (this will be sent home each day to be cleaned and refilled)

**For Mr.D Art Smock (labeled w/name) & pack of hand wipes

See you soon! Love, Mrs. Wengryn



We always welcome and appreciate any donations of tissues, hand soap, hand sanitizer, Ziplock gallon and sandwich sized bags. These will be saved for our class use throughout the year. Thank you!!!

My e-mail is: bwengryn@htps.us

